
The Blue Blazer Society aims to create a supportive environment that celebrates individual
identities and builds a strong sense of belonging. It strives to be a beacon of unity,
encouraging collaboration and understanding among students of different backgrounds.
CLICK HERE to fill out an interest form to stay informed on meetings and events to
participate in!
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Upcoming Dates & Events

November 2023 Hours of Operation 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 
Wednesday
Friday
Saturday 11/4

8:00 AM - 6:00 PM
8:00 AM - 7:00 PM
8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

For a list of registration, payment dates, and deadlines CLICK HERE 
For a full list of SPC events in AlamoEXPERIENCE CLICK HERE

Formerly the Men’s Empowerment Network (MEN) of SPC, the purpose of the Blue Blazer
Society is to empower male identifying and masculine of center individuals to thrive
academically, personally, and socially through the pillars of Community, Scholarship, and
Empowerment.

Introducing the Blue Blazer Society 

National First-Generation College Celebration at SPC

Helpful Links & Campus Resources

SPC's go-to resource for
scholarships and financial literacy!

Grab & Go
Food Pantry

MLK - SLC, 102
SWC - ITC, D-143 

San Antonio Food Bank Case Assistance Services offered in
SLC 101. Reach out to (210)486-2824 or

sjones@safoodbank.org for schedule of services.

Phil's Den
MLK - SLC, 110 

(Clothes Closet)

SPC Student 
Health Centers

MLK - SLC, 127
SWC - Bldg. 3, 124 

Wellness 
 Licensed Nurses 
Click here for details

College Office Phone Numbers
Student Resources

Military Student Resources
Community Resources

Campus Life
First Year Experience

The First Year Experience department proudly celebrated National First Gen
Student Day at SPC with a panel discussion titled, "Empowering First-Generation
Success." This event provided valuable insights and encouragement to first-
generation college students, educators, and supporters of education equity. 

Currently enrolled students can receive a FREE First-Gen shirt (pictured to right)
by using the links below to watch the panel discussion on YouTube, and complete
a survey:

First-Gen Panel Discussion Recording
Panel Discussion Survey

https://spc.igrad.com/
https://alamo.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/start/602148
https://www.alamo.edu/academics/academic-resources/academic-calendar/
https://www.alamo.edu/academics/academic-resources/academic-calendar/summer-2023-registrationpayment-calendar/
https://alamo.campuslabs.com/engage/events?branches=193368
https://www.alamo.edu/spc/experience-spc/current-students/student-resources/student-health-center/
https://www.alamo.edu/spc/about-spc/college-offices/
https://www.alamo.edu/spc/experience-spc/current-students/student-resources/
https://www.alamo.edu/spc/admissions/specific-populations/military-dependents/
https://www.alamo.edu/spc/experience-spc/community/community-resources/
https://www.alamo.edu/spc/experience-spc/campus-life/
https://www.alamo.edu/spc/experience-spc/future/first-year-experience/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iWiFM5t-dNQ
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HW2ZCGF

